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Good Morning,

I'm sorry for not getting back to you sooner.   Thank you for your email asking for the
caregiver credit.  

While the specific details of a caregiver credit aren't outlined in the NDP platform, the
party remains committed to supporting caregivers through various measures. The NDP
prioritizes policies that enhance healthcare accessibility, improve long-term care, and
support families and caregivers. We believe in recognizing the vital role caregivers play
and continually advocate for improvements and additional support.

If you're interested in learning more about related policies or having more specific
questions addressed, I'd be happy to reach out to you with additional resources or
updates as they become available.

Peace and Solidarity,
Nicole Clark
Campaign Manager for Janice Folk-Dawson.


